
2024 CHRISTMAS PARADE APPLICATION 

SPONSORED BY THE TOWN OF DALLAS FIRE DEPARTMENT 

DECEMBER 8, 2024 
 

 

 

Completed applications can be emailed to Fire Chief Earl Withers III at earlw@dallasnc.net,  
taken to town hall and dropped off, or dropped off at the fire station.  
 
EMERGENCY VEHICLE SIRENS ARE TO BE USED SPARINGLY!! 
 
THERE WILL BE NO STOPPING TO DANCE OR ANYTHING ELSE THAT MAY SLOW DOWN THE 
PARADE. 
 
Entrant Information 
 
Name of Club/Float/business/group or individual 
 

Click or tap here to enter text. 
 
Address 
 

Click or tap here to enter text. 
 
Contact person and phone number 
 

Click or tap here to enter text. 
 
Type of entry (float, walking, vehicles (how many)) 
 

Click or tap here to enter text. 
 
PARADE LINEUP LOCATION: IN THE INGLES PARKING LOT ON THE 321 SIDE OF THE BUILDING, 
WHERE YOU WILL BE INSTRUCTED TO LINE UP AT. LINE UP IS ON A FIRST COME BASIS. ONLY 
VEHICLES THAT WILL BE IN THE PARADE WILL BE ALLOWED TO ENTER THE LINE UP AREA. 
PARADE LINE UP WILL BEGIN AT 2:00PM. 
 

WE ASK THAT YOU HAVE EVERYONE IN YOUR GROUP PRESENT BEFORE YOU LINE UP. 
 

PARADE WILL BEGIN PROMPTLY AT 3:00pm 
 

mailto:earlw@dallasnc.net

